
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President’s Message 
 
          The summer season is upon us. We had a 
period of “June gloom” in late May as the typical 
summer weather arrived early. Notwithstanding the 
weather pattern, solitary walks on the beach are no 
longer the norm as the “crowds” from over the hill 
and inland head to the beach to enjoy what we can 
experience and enjoy on a daily basis. 
 On the HOA front, unfortunately there is 
little progress to report on either the Sand Dollar 
median improvements or the restoration of the 
stairs to the beach from Manresa Uplands State 
Park. They are in the hands of the County and the 
State respectively. We will continue to pursue them 
as best we can. I hope all of you received my 
communication regarding the stairs and were able 
to take the time to send a letter to Secretary Laird 
regarding the allocation of the funds for the 
restoration project. If not, and you wish to 
participate, please send me or the management 
company an email and we can get you a draft 
letter. 
 Again, the painting of all units on Arca and 
those on Canon del Sol below Sea Horse will 
commence on June 8. It will no doubt be a 2+ 
month process starting with the Canon del Sol units 
and ending with those on Arca. Affected owners will 
be getting further notifications and communications 
as the project progresses. 
 Finally, the newsletter project is a new one. 
It has been conceived, hatched and put into play by 
Lorraine Margon, wife of Board member Bruce 
Margon. The Board is most appreciative of, and 
enthusiastically supports, this effort by her. 
Comments about the periodical can, of course, be 
made directly to her, but if there is anything you 
think should be covered by this section please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly.       
 

                       Henry Bose 

 

Don’t Forget to RSVP 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOA Notes and Reminders 
 
Insurance 
 
The HOA has changed 
insurance brokers and 
carriers. Homeowners are 
advised to review their own 
insurance coverage as a 
good practice as well as in 
view of this change. For example, consistent with 
past policies held by the HOA, improvements made 
by homeowners such as decks and room ex-
pansions are not covered by the HOA policies. 

 
Pets 
 

Please be reminded of the rules 
regarding your pets. Dogs should 
be on leashes and pet waste 
collected and disposed of using 
the bags provided at stations 
throughout the development. 
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What:   Fourth of July Get-Together 
              

When:   Saturday, June 30; 3-6 pm 
 

Where:  CDS Clubhouse 
 

RSVP:    Pat Vance 
               831.728.8707 
 
BYOB – Bring your own beverage of 
choice and a dish to share. 
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Pool Reminders 
 
The pool water heater was 
turned on in March. 
 
Pool Hours:  9 am – 10 pm 
 
 There is no lifeguard on duty, so swim at your 

own risk. 
 Do not bring glass containers. 
 No food or beverages are allowed. 
 No pets. 
 No smoking. 
 No inflatables or rafts. 
 No diapers--children must be potty-trained. 
 Children under 14 must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

 
 
Library  
   
 

La Selva Beach Library Hours  

 
  Sun & Mon   Closed         
  Tue & Wed   10 am - 7 pm            
  Thursday      10 am - 6 pm 
  Fri & Sat       12 pm - 5 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

24th Annual Woodies on the Wharf  
 

Saturday, June 23; 10 am-3:30 pm 
 

This Surf City classic is Northern California’s 
largest woodie show.  It features more than 200 
stylish, pre-1952, wood-bodied cars. Music, woodie 
goodies and prize drawings will add to the fun.  
Admission is free!  Plus, free bike valet is available. 

 
 

Twilight Concert – Capitola’s Esplanade Park 
 

Wednesday, June 27; 6-8 pm 
 

Band: Long Train Runnin’ - Doobie Bros Tribute 
 

Bring the family to enjoy live music and the sunset.  
Enjoy a picnic or dine at one of the area res-
taurants. Seating is on the lawn, seawall, benches 
or the beach. Please bring your low-back 
chairs or picnic blankets. Warm jackets suggested 
for cool evenings.  No alcohol or dogs in the park. 

 
Social Network for Neighbors 
 

If you don’t already know about the “Nextdoor” site, 
you may want to check it out.  It’s a bit like Face-
book for neighbors, and it’s free.  It will connect you 
with nine neighboring communities. We’re part of 
the “Crest/Zils/Lily Way” group. 
 

People are using Nexdoor to: 
 

 Quickly get the word out about a break-in 
 Track down a trustworthy babysitter 
 Find out who does the best paint job in town 
 Ask for help keeping an eye out for a lost pet 
 Find a new home for an outgrown bike 
 Get news from local officials 
 

Check it out and sign up at:  https://nextdoor.com
 
 

 
 
   

Save the Date 
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     Share the Road and Stay Safe 
 
We live adjacent to a major bike route. And, bicycle 
safety is a serious matter.  If you’re not a cyclist, 

you likely have been annoyed by a 
cyclist who doesn’t obey the laws 
or was just plain rude.  If you are a 
cyclist, you have probably been 
upset by a driver who did 
something that threatened your 
safety. 
 
A 2014 California law requires 

each of us to give a cyclist three feet of space 
between car and rider.  However, you should not 
break any other driving laws in order to provide this 
separation. An article with details can be found at:  
 

https://bikeeastbay.org/GiveMeThree#4 
 
There are many arguments that giving three feet is 
not the answer to safety for cyclists, and that 
providing more bike lanes is the real answer.  But 
we’re stuck with what we have and have to make 
the best of it. 
 
I cycle around the county, and have ridden back 
and forth along San Andreas Road.  I’ve always 
been a rule follower, so I 
pretty much follow the rules 
of the road.  I appreciate 
considerate drivers and 
respond with a wave of 
thanks.  I wear a side-view 
mirror so to watch for cars, 
make eye contact with 
drivers, and try to share the 
road safely.  I’m not boasting here.  I just want to 
live a long life!  And I, too, get annoyed at cyclists 
that give the rest of us a bad name.  I’ve even 
ridden with some of them. 
 
So, share the road.  There are plenty of poor 
drivers and cyclists out there, but we’ve got to 
share the road with them all and live to tell about it. 
 

------ 
 
Note: These are the opinions of the editor (Lorraine 
Margon) and they should, in no way, be attributed 
to our HOA Board or management company. 

 
 

Got News? 
 

We are interested in your news 
and suggestions. If you have any 
news (birth of a child or grand-
child, new pet, wedding, milestone 

anniversary, you won an award, etc.) and would 
like to share it with your neighbors and friends, 
please send your information to the newsletter 
editor at the contact info below. Newsletter sug-
gestions are also welcomed. 
 

LorraineMargon@gmail.com 
831-345-2394 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helpful Information 
 

Cañon del Sol Community Website 
www.canondelsol.com 
username: cdspassword: surfandsun 
 

CDS Board of Directors 
President - Henry Bose 
Vice President - Mary Ann Herlihy 
Treasurer - Bob Carpenter 
Secretary - Jesse Fielding 
Director - Bruce Margon 
 

CDS Property Management Company 
Anderson & Company, Inc.  
783 Rio Del Mar Blvd., Suite 59 
Aptos, CA 95003 
831.688.1090general@acomgt.com 
 

CDS Resident Manager  
Scott Thomas 
831.722.4048scott.thomas06@comcast.net 
 

CDS Clubhouse 
400 Abalone Drive, La Selva Beach, CA 95076 
 

First Alarm Security - Patrol Division 
831.684.1111 
 

Police/Sheriff – Non-emergency 
831.471.1121 

Thursday, June 21 is this year’s Summer 
Solstice—the first day of summer and the 
day with the most hours of sunlight during 
the entire year. 


